
  Stanton Community Schools December 22, 2017 

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Upcoming School Event Info            

 
Friday December 22nd  

StuCo Ugly Sweater Contest During Homeroom 
 

2nd Quarter Ends – 43 Days 
1st Semester Ends – 86 Days 

 
1:20pm Dismissal K-12 Holiday Break 

 
Saturday December 23rd            

5 Day Practice / Competition Moratorium 
 

Sunday December 24th  
5 Day Practice / Competition Moratorium 

 
Christmas Eve 

 
Monday December 25th  

Christmas Day – Holiday Break 
5 Day Practice / Competition Moratorium 

 
Tuesday December 26th  

Holiday Break 
5 Day Practice / Competition Moratorium 

 
Wednesday December 27th 

Holiday Break 
5 Day Practice / Competition Moratorium 

 
Thursday December 28th  

Holiday Break 
 

Holiday Tournament 
Girls and Boys Varsity @ 2pm 

Breakfast for Today – Donut 
Lunch for Today – Pizza, Romaine, Fruit and Milk 

 
Updated Alternate Schedule: 

Monday: PB & J / Tuesday: Grilled Cheese 
Wednesday: Muffin, Yogurt & Cheese Stick 

Thursday: Pretzel & Cheese / Friday: Nachos & Cheese  
 

 
Starting today the Stanton FFA will be selling fruit 

during homeroom. $.50 for each piece of fruit. We have 
apples, pears, grapefruit and oranges 

 
The grading window will open on December 20, 2017 

and will close on January 5, 2018 at 4 pm 
 

Reminder to students that Thursday Dec. 21st is the 
last day to make a schedule change for 2nd semester. 

All forms must be signed and back in the guidance 
office on Thursday. 

 
The time is here for the Ugly Sweater/Ugly Tie Contest. 
The contest will be December 22nd during homeroom. 
Judging will be divided into 5th-8th, 9-12th grade and 

staff. Places awarded will be 1st, 2nd and 3rd. 
 

SENIORS: YOUR PICTURES AND QUOTES ARE 
DUE JANUARY 5, 2018, right after the winter break. If 
you do not submit any senior photos, we will use your 

school picture from the photo day. If you need someone 
to take your pictures, please let us know--we would be 
glad to help! Baby pictures, parent ads and yearbook 
orders are also do asap! See Mrs. D. Schwartz or any 

staff member with questions. 

 

 


